

Hovingham & St Hilda's CE (VC) Primary Schools Federation



Headteacher Mr J. Pynn MA NPQH

22nd November 2019

Dear Parents,

As it is soon December, we shall start sending our "Nativity Bag" home each evening with a different family.

The purpose of this special bag is to symbolise the journey that Mary and Joseph undertook to reach Bethlehem. The bag contains:

- A letter
- A Christmas Prayer
- A Notebook to write any comments, thoughts or prayers
- The Story of the Nativity
- Mary, Joseph and baby Jesus figures

We hope that you will be able to spend a short time sharing the special story book and prayer with your child/ren, and we would love you to write any special comments, thoughts or prayers in the notebook enclosed.

Once you have had the bag for an evening please ensure it is returned to school the next day so that Mary and Joseph can continue their journey.

Yours sincerely

J. Pynn

James Pynn Headteacher

> Hovingham CE (VC) Primary School, Main Street, Hovingham, York, YO62 4LF Tel/Fax: 01653 628358 admin@hovingham.n-yorks.sch.uk www.hovingham.n-yorks.sch.uk

St Hilda's CE (VC) Primary School Station Road, Ampleforth, York, YO62 4DG Tel: 01439 788357 admin@st-hildascofe.n-yorks.sch.uk www.st-hildascofe.n-yorks.sch.uk







